
                    Head Teacher’s Comments 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for supporting our ‘Brighten up for Harvest’ day today, all the children looked fantastic in their brightly coloured 
clothes.  
Many thanks for your donation of cakes too. Your generosity always astounds me, thank you.  
So far we have raised £33.36 on Jeans for Genes Day and a whooping £85.06 on Brighten up for Harvest Day—All money 
raised will be donated to CAFOD 
 
We've had a fantastic week in school.  
EYFS & KS1 have been looking at all things autumn, describing autumn scenes in English. They've also been drawing and 
painting conkers, acorns and making very cute hedgehogs out of autumn leaves.  
 
KS2 are reading 'Shakleton' and have been focusing on recounts. The children are currently writing a report from a crew mem-
ber using evidence provided to predict the outcome. I can't wait to read the reports!  
 
On Thursday, we held our open morning. It was lovely to welcome lots of new faces into school. If you missed our open day 
and want to look around, please contact the school office to arrange a tour.  
 
Our Harvest mass is now taking place on Wednesday 12th October at 9.30 in church. The food donations table is over flowing. 
Thank you so much for supporting Kings Food bank.  
 
I am travelling to Workington on Thursday evening for the Golden Apple Awards. I feel extremely privileged to attending these 
awards and representing our school. We have been nominated for the best Primary School and are finalists. This wonderful 
accolade coincides with being ranked the best Primary School in south Lakeland. Our small size really is our strength, enabling 
us to tailor the curriculum to the individual child, operating a very successful 'stage not age' approach to learning in core sub-
jects.  
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend, stay safe,  
 
Mrs Bone 
Acting Headteacher 

Friday Newsletter 

 

 

Wrap-around Care - all payments are due when booking please  

Breakfast Club* is open from 8.15am until 8.45am £2.50 per child, per session 

After-school Club* runs from 3.15pm until 5.15 pm at £5 per child, per session. 

*Please book a week in advance to allow staff planning.  If less notice is given we 

cannot guarantee availability. 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon 10th Oct—PFA Meeting—All 

Welcome 

Thurs 13th Oct—Golden Apple 

Awards 

Fri 14th Oct—School Photos 

Mon 24th Oct—Fri 28th Oct—Half 

Term 

Mon 31st October - Inset Day—

SCHOOL CLOSED.  

Friday 7th October 2022 

Reception 75% 

Year 1 97%   

Year 2 100% 

Year 3 100%  

Year 4 100% 

Year 5 100%    

Year 6 82% 

WOW! Well 
done Year 2, 

3, 4 & Year 5!! 

Why not come to our Toddler 

Group held every Thursday in 

term time at the Maryholme 

Centre from 9.30am—

11.15am 

Our Head 
Boy helping 
the younger 

ones.  

EYFS ‘Our World’ Display 


